

## March 2020 Newsletter

Our adult led thread this month will be: Traditional Stories

Throughout the month of March, we will be exploring a range of traditional stories and sharing these through a range of media and materials. We will be celebrating World Book Day in the week of Monday 2nd March – Friday 6th March where we invite all children to come to nursery all week dressed up as their favourite book characters and join in the fun!! Please encourage your child to bring in their favourite story books over the course of the month (named please!) so we can share these together as a group.

If your child is attending a Wednesday morning or Friday afternoon session can we please ask that children are either wearing or bring with them a pair of sports trainers so they are able to take part in activities with our sports instructor Dave.

**Parent's evening** – Following this event held on Monday 24<sup>th</sup> February we were able to meet with the majority of parents. This was a great opportunity for parents and key people to discuss each child's learning and progress and to share information which allows us to care for and support your child and their families. If you were unable to attend this evening, please could you come and talk to us so we can book this in with you.

## **Diary Dates:**

Nursery will be closed on the following dates:

- \* Friday 10<sup>th</sup> April (Good Friday)
- \* Monday 13<sup>th</sup> April (Easter Monday)
- \* Friday 8<sup>th</sup> May (Bank holiday)
- \* Monday 25<sup>th</sup> May (Bank holiday)
- \* Tuesday 16<sup>th</sup> June (Staff training day)
- \* June Photographer (group photo and individual shots) Further information to follow

Thank you for your continued support. Any queries/concerns then please do not hesitate to talk to us. Equally, any ideas or suggestions you may have to improve or enhance the setting then let us know. We value your feedback.

Charlotte and the Charlotte's Web Pre-School Nursery team.